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March 1, 2024

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*This was a great week to celebrate our love for reading at CRES. The themes associated with
Read Across America coincided with the Read-A-Thon fundraiser and the results have been
great! Students have until Sunday to finish logging minutes and submitting donations for the
Read-A-Thon. Please help your children log minutes accurately. Winners will be compiled by
the PTO and announced next week! So far, this is what our district has achieved: 512
Readers, 181,433 Minutes spent reading, and $42,254 in total donations! Awards are given
for every student who reaches their goal. Top Readers and Top Fundraisers receive medals,
and the classes that read the most and fundraise the highest in each school will also win a fun
party! We hope your family will participate. There is no better way to build a love for reading

than reading everyday!

*The Kids Heart Challenge has come to an end! Over the month of February, CRES has raised over
$8,000 for the American Heart Association! Thank you so much for your generous donations and all of
your support throughout Healthy Heart Month! We are so happy to see students sharing their CPR skills
with their families while practicing active ways to keep their own hearts healthy. Great Job CRES!

#CRESCares

*Attention 5th Grade Parents: Please email one baby photo of your child to Mrs. Auletta to be featured in the yearbook
along with the rest of the graduating class. More information can be found on the Science Google Classroom. Photos are

due to auletta@coltsneckschools.org by April 1st.

Please click here to view this week’s CRES Scoop.

Upcoming events...
March 26 - Music in Our Schools Band and Chorus evening performances
All our best,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano


https://youtu.be/KIj66R0Z9ro

